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“Dear Martha and Shay, 

 

Thank you so much for presenting to my class last night. The presentation was so solid in terms of 

information and the case studies were compelling! After the presentation, the students remarked about 

how interesting they found the information and we had a lively discussion regarding the some of the 

concepts that were shared. I am so grateful for your time and the important information you shared. I 

do hope we can stay in touch and would love to have you present again next year if you are willing. Also, 

if there is ever anything that I can help you with, please do not hesitate to let me know. “ 

 

- Professor Scully- Hill, Ph.D. 


